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ITT Grinnell Valve Co., Inc.
DIA-FLO Division

23 Centerville Road
Lancaster, Peansylvania 17603
(717) 291-1907

December 6, 1979 Telex: 84-8420

Assistant Director for Export/Import
and International Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Elaine Hemby
MNEB

Dear Ms. Hemby:

By this letter we wish to withdraw our application for an export
license to Spain, per our taiephone conversation on December 4, 1979.
The application showed our reference number as C-7677.

Should there be any further problem, please ieel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

ITT GRINNELL VALVE CO., INC.
Dia=Flc Division

//
MTanet Q. Gray
Export Sales Ccordinator

pc: HGJaekel, ITT Corp., Washington, DC
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